July 4, 2012
Mr. Michael Green, Superintendent
Woodland School District

800 Third Street
Woodland, Wa. 98674

Dear Mr. Green:

My sincere thank you for honoring me with the Woodland High School Trust Fund
scholarship, these funds will help so much for the purchases of books and other needed
items to help further my education at Washington State University.

Once again I want to thank each and every one of you for your vote of confidence in me,
and I will sincerely try, in the best of my ability, to continue my educational and personal

values you have bestowed upon me.

Sincerely yours, |
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